
NOTICE   

Reading Community Fire  

Board Meeting for tonight 
 Wednesday, February 8, 2017 

Has been cancelled 

due to the lack of a quorum. 

 

The next regular meeting of 

the Reading Fire Board will 

be held on  

Wednesday, April 12, 2017 at 

6:00 p.m. 
 

Reading City Hall 

Council Chambers 

113 S. Main Street 

Reading, MI 49274 

517-283-2604 
 

Posted Wednesday, February 8, 2017- 11:45 am 


